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PRESIDENT; John Osborn
Vice Pres. Lyman Ridgeway
SEC. Barbara Anderson
TRES. Joy Osborn
ACTIVITIES. Terry Richardson
Tim Osborn
PUBLICATIONS. Bill Auch
CONCERNS. Etta Ridgeway
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BIRTHDAYS
NOV 16TH. Sammie Rhoads
NOV 17TH. Dan Wantland
NOV 25TH David Allen
NOV 30TH. Joy Osborn
ANNIVERSARY'S
NOV 8TH. Harvey & Vicky Roseberry
NOV 24TH. Bob & Grace Sansom
ROSTER ADDITIONS

Larry & Virginia Weigum

5113 Mocking Bird Ln.

St Joseph, Mo. 64506

816 279 2219 CELL 816 617 4245
E Mail lawtinman@netzero.com

Harry L Lewis

5792 S.W. Lewis Rd.
Plattsburg, Mo. 64477
816 539 2961

Enclosed you will find a membership renewal
form for the fiscial year 2008, please complete
and send your dues in by January 1 2008, to
be included in the new roster.

Junior Editor won his first foot ball game Sat,
by one point, way to go Mason.

CLUB ACTIVITIES
Nov. 5th Regular club meeting 7pm at the
American Legion Post Jct Hi way 92 and BB.
about three miles east of Smithville.

Nov. 15th Regular board meeting at the
Boardwalk Library. All are invited.

Breakfast meeting every Wed. at the Hi Vee
Engle wood and N.Oak.

Ice cream every Sat. Nite 6pm at the Big
Burger, Vivon and Brighton, had seventeen
members couple weeks ago.

Nov 17. Plain O A's have invited us to join
them for a tour to the downtown airport and the
TWA museum. Some members are going to
start this tour by meeting at the corner cafe in
Riverside at 8am.

AMENDMENT CHANGES; Enclosed with this
mailing you will find changes to the By-Laws
that will be voted on at the Nov. meeting.

FALL TOUR Seeing the lake of the Ozarks fall colors
enticed four NWMo Club members to join four other car
clubs on a four day fall driving tour. Ron & Theresa
Gunther of the Plain O A's lead this well organized tour to
Osage Beach, Mo. Osage Village Inn served as the
headquarters motel, each morning we would depart on a
new adventure driving the Ozark roads and exploring new
and interesting stops. Returning each afternoon late we
would still have time for good dining excursions and
shopping at the Mall. With 20 A's a 1939 and 1949 Fords
we did experience a few car problems. Two Flat tires,
water pump change, one brake failure (pin fell out) and
one A engine failure. The weather was exceptional except
for the gusty winds on our return trip home Sunday. Club
members Jim & Sandy Shaw, Terry & Peggy Richardson
and Harvey & Vicky Roseberry all went on this tour.



